August 2023 CCNFBW Chapter Meeting Minutes

The meeting was called to order by President Grandstaff and introductions took place.

The meeting was held at this year’s annual chapter picnic at Corey’s house. The start of the event was designated for a brief chapter meeting.

Treasurer’s Report:
Ending balance: $1970.83
Doug reported that he just wrote checks at the picnic that would more than likely bring the account roughly around $1955

Secretaries Report:
There was no report given at this meeting


State Report
President Carpenter and Vice President Colcock were in attendance, so they gave the report together. 
Marci gave a brief legislative update about the prescription label bill.
Kris gave a report about the BELL program that was held at WSSB. The week was a big success and all children involved made progress with their braille literacy skills.

Whine & Cheese

The event will be held on September 17th. Tickets are $25 and can be purchased in advance or at the door.

Tickets were distributed amongst members for the use of sale
The event flyer and donation letter were also distributed upon request
Decisions regarding door prizes and raffle baskets were made.
Bob has secured a large number of gift cards to be used as prizes.
Patricia secured symphony tickets for a prize.

Side Note:
My apologies with regard to the fact that the minutes are not quite as detailed as usual. My recording from the picnic did not come through as well as I had hoped.

Conclusion

Betty moved to adjourn the meeting, Bob seconded and the motion passed. The meeting was adjourned by President Grandstaff.
